
 
 

 
Notice of Extended Nomination Period 

 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that pursuant to Elections Code Section 
10225, the candidate nomination period associated with the General 
Municipal Consolidated Election to be held in the City of Foster City on 
Tuesday, November 8, 2022, for the following officers has been extended 
to Wednesday, August 17, 2022 at 5:00 p.m.: 

 
Two (2) Members of the City Council 

Full Four-Year Terms 
 
 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that the nomination period is only 
extended for non-incumbent candidates. 
 
Please call the City Clerk’s Office at (650) 286-3250 for more information or 
to make an appointment to be issued nomination papers. 
  
 
  
              Yelena Cappello, Deputy City Clerk 
 
Dated: August 12, 2022 
 


